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On behalf of the Alberni-Clayoquot Regional District  
we would like to extend our appreciation to all those who  
participated in the Emergency Coastal Response Exercise,  

June 7th to 10th in the Alberni Valley.  
 

The exercise was a resounding success and assists the Regional District in being 
better prepared in the event of a real emergency or disaster.  This would not 

have been possible without your support or participation. 
 

THANK YOU 
 

Russell Dyson, 
Chief Administrative Officer 
www.acrd.bc.ca  
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